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There is still time to be part of the Global Giving 

Movement! 

Here are a few ways to make your impact on student leaders like Monsterrat by 

donating to CARP in these last few hours of Giving Tuesday:  
 

1. Donate Online  
Go to carplife,org/donate   

**Avoid fees by giving through the PayPal Giving Fund link on the donate 

page!** 

 

2. Send a check  
Make out checks to 'CARP' and send to CARP HQ, 481 8th Ave Box A6, New 

York, NY 10001 

  

3. Other:  
Contact us for other giving options. Email teresa@ carplife,org   

 

****************** 

 

Everything we raise from now until the end of 2018 will go towards 2019 CARP 

programming and long-term sustainability.  

 

It's been an incredible Giving Tuesday so far and we invite you to be part of it! 

We are grateful for you support and look forward to continue to engage with 

you to expand CARP's mission.  

 

Thank you, God bless, and happy giving! 

 

Teresa Rischl 

President, National CARP 
 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

  

 


